
 

                                                

 

 
 

March 16, 2020   

 

To:  Budget and Finance Committee  

 

From:  Patrick A. Duhaney, City Manager 

 

Subject: Presentation – Department of Transportation & Engineering: Staffing & Significant 

Budget Issues 

 

Attached is the Department of Transportation & Engineering's presentation on Staffing & Significant 

Budget Issues for the Budget and Finance Committee meeting on March 16, 2020.   

 

 

cc:  cc:  Christopher A. Bigham, Assistant City Manager 

 

  


